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Book Bags 
We are going back to using Red Book bags for all children in all classes. Beech Class have 
now been given book bags. Please return these to school every Wednesday.  
 

Library Books 
Now that Covid restrictions are gradually lifting we are going to start sending library books 
home again. Your child will be able to choose a book to take home for you to read to 
him/her. 
 

It is really important that children have stories read aloud to them, even when they can 
read themselves. Listening to books read aloud stimulates imagination, develops language 
and listening skills and expands understanding of the world. 
 

Books will be sent home in book bags on Fridays and should be returned in book bags on 
Wednesdays. 
 

Healthier Together 
Schools have been asked to share information about “Healthier Together” 
 

The Frimley Commissioning Group provides health services for the Ash and Farnham area 
via their new website - https://frimley-healthiertogether.nhs.uk/ including:- 
 

- Clear traffic light system for illness advice – 0-18 years 
- Find help with day-to-day queries such as pregnancy, feeding, sleep and 

development 
- topics from COVID to mental health and emotional well-being. 
- Local services available in Surrey Heath, Ash area and Farnham (as part of the new 

NHS Frimley CCG) 
 

Google Classroom 
Please remember to check your child’s Google Classroom every week for their home 
learning activities. 
 

Water Bottles 
Please remember to send your child with his/her water bottle every day. These should be 
clear plastic bottles with sports type lids. (Lids that don’t need to be taken off for drinking) 
We do have spares in school for emergencies but sorting these out every day wastes 
valuable teaching time. 
 

Arrival time 
Please remember that children need to be in school by 8.58am when the door closes as 
teaching starts promptly at 9am. If your child is late he/she misses the first part of the 
teaching. This half term there have been 239 late arrivals with around 30 hours of lost 
learning time. 

https://frimley-healthiertogether.nhs.uk/

